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From: cbspbff 
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 9:14 AM
To: Regional Housing
Subject: Re: chino affordable housing

 
I do not feel chino should be a spot for affordable housing.  We are already suffering from over 
crowded schools.  The roads are full and bringing in more traffic with the new homes that I see 
continue to go up.  Where will all these people shop and attend school.  This is not why I moved to 
Chino.  I sure hope this does not happen shelly carlo 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 




